
For more than 50 years, the Royal Roads mast stood in front  
of Hatley Castle. Lowered when Royal Roads Military College 
closed in 1995, the mast has now been refurbished by the Navy  
at CFB Esquimalt and reinstalled in a new Memorial Plaza at the 
Vice Commandant’s House at Royal Roads University.

Royal Roads Untiversity continues to offer granite pavingstones  
to be inscribed with the names of ex-cadets and former staff of 
Royal Roads Military College. These stones will pave the area  
within the granite walls surrounding the mast. They may be 
ordered for anyone who served at Royal Roads from 1940 to 1995.

All donations collected will go towards the  
RRU Military Heritage Fund.

When you support the Royal Roads Military Heritage Fund, you 
are investing in the preservation and appreciation of Royal Roads’ 
naval and military history as exemplifed by the restoration of the 
Mast,the Ship’s Bell and the College Colours.

Ordering Instructions

Sample Inscriptions:

Ex-Cadets: College number, initials, last name,  
entry class years at RR.

RCNC 51 JL WIGHTMAN CLASS OF 1942-1944 

RRA 3 HA CARSWELL CLASS OF 1947-1949 

4225 RW FORTH CLASS OF 1954-1956

Staff: Appointment, title, initials, last name, years at RR.

COMMANDANT G/C JB MILLWARD 1949-1953 

DIRECTOR OF STUDIES PROF CC COOK 1955-1961 

DRILL STAFF SGT E BRIEN 1949-1952

Donation per stone is $200.Cheques must be made payable to 
Royal Roads University Foundation. Mail with cheque to: 

Royal Roads University Foundation 
2005 Sooke Road 
Victoria, BC Canada V9B 5Y2

Join the guard  
of honour at the  
Royal Roads Mast

Vivianne Jefferis, Communications 
and Advancement, 250.391.2560,  
vivianne.jefferis@royalroads.ca

10277   JCR Miller, 
Class of 1970-1973, 
jcrmiller@shaw.ca

For more information  
please contact:

NAME AND ADDRESS OF PURCHASER  
FOR TAX RECEIPT PURPOSES:

INSCRIPTION ON STONE: For various technical reasons 
some limitations apply (see examples above).

AMOUNT OF CHEQUE: $

EMAIL:


